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Information and Privacy Commissioner to release special report about how 
government manages privacy breaches 

 
VICTORIA — On Wednesday, Jan. 28, 2015, at 9:30 a.m., B.C. Information and Privacy 
Commissioner Elizabeth Denham will release a special report entitled, An Examination 
of BC Government’s Privacy Breach Management. 
 
The Commissioner is releasing the report on this date to mark international Data 
Privacy Day, which takes place Jan. 28 of each year. 
 
The report examines the current breach management policies, procedures and training 
within the provincial government, including a review of more than 300 privacy breach 
reviews completed by government’s central breach management agency. 
 
An Examination of BC Government’s Privacy Breach Management will be available for 
download at 9:30 a.m. at: http://www.oipc.bc.ca/report/special-reports 
 
A news release will be issued summarizing the report. 
 
For more information or to request an interview, contact: 
 
Michelle Mitchell 
Communications Officer 
250 217-7872 
mmitchell@oipc.bc.ca 
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